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The City of Wichita supports the passage of HB2075 as another tool in our ongoing battle against 
neighborhood blight. 
 
Citizens of Wichita, as well as the entire state, deserve the opportunity to enjoy life in neighborhoods that 
are not scarred by blighted and abandoned properties.  Unfortunately, those who take pride in maintaining 
their homes and neighborhoods, no matter what income level, are often victims of this chronic problem. 
These eyesores of decrepit property diminish surrounding property values, accumulate trash and debris 
and become a magnet for illegal activity. 
 
HB2075 may not be the final answer to the problem, but it is a progressive step towards improving the 
administrative process that municipalities can use to improve blighted neighborhoods.  
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